
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Please be advised that the Florham Park Public Schools will again be participating
in Take Your Child to Work Day scheduled for April 25, 2024. Should you choose to
bring your child(ren) to your work on that day and not have your child(ren) attend
school in part or whole, please contact your child’s school secretary via email by
April 23rd with the subject line "Take Your Child To Work Day" or via the Genesis
Parent Portal's Absence Reason section.

Thank you.

Dr. Cap

"Parents are the ultimate role models for children. Every word, movement and action
has an effect. No other person or outside force has a greater influence on a child than
the parent." - Bob Keeshan


